January 20, 20135

Dr. Christopher R.L. Blake
President

Middle Georgia State College
100 College Station Drive
Macon, GA 312006-5145

Dear Dr. Blake:

Thank you for your letter of September 15, 2014, providing notification that, effective January
2013, the College will offer a certificate program in Information Technology both online and on
the main campus.

The College currently offers a baccalaurcate program in Information Technology online.
Because the certificate program is not significantly different from approved programs currently
offered and will not require significant new resources, it is not considered to be a substantive
change requiring approval.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to cur files,

Best regards,

Botty K- Whctlar

Belle S, Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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